
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. will end sales of TANGO2020 (SS series) by October 2022 
due to various reasons such as difficulty in procuring parts and securing quantity. 
Furthermore, depending on the procurement and inventory status of parts, sales may end  
before October 2022 when the number of units that can be produced reaches the upper limit. 
We would like to express our deep gratitude for your support and 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts.
　In addition, NEXT series (NNS series) is available as a successor model.
For details, please contact our sales representative.

◆ Discontinued products: TANGO2020 (SS series)
SS-500 SS-800 SS-1300

◆ Regarding spare parts and repair support
　We will continue to support the SS Series that are currently in use.
　We will make an announcement regarding the end of support.

◆ Successor model: NEXT (NNS series)

NNS-500 NNS-800 NNS-1300

・ Review of hard-to-find parts
・ Equipped with the same control method as NEXT (NN series)
・ Incorporates the ease of function expansion
・ Redesign

<For inquiries regarding this matter>
　TEL：0561-35-5765
　E-mail：sh-solution@shcl.co.jp
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